
Church Contact 
Information

200 17th Street, Corbin, KY 40701
Phone - 606.528.4795 
Fax - 606.528.5868 

Mike Hopkins, Minister 
606.389.1209
E-mail - mike@17scc.com

Secretary’s E-mail 
office@17scc.com
Call or text Karen at 606.524.2724 
with prayer needs & announcements

Marvin Craig, Elder - 606.528.4826
Terry Disney, Deacon - 606.528.5068
Darrell Barnett, Deacon - 606.528.1632 
Gary Bennett, Elder Emeritus

If unable to serve your scheduled 
Sunday please contact
Greeters—
Gina Hopkins 
hopkinsbg@gmail.com 
Communion Meditation—
Larry Pennington
lpennington@prairiefarms.com 

Financial Report
11-14-2021
General Fund...........................$2063.00
Faith Promise.............................$285.00
Building Fund.........................................
Tithe...........................................$206.00
Attendance.........................................53

The plan of Salvation 
according to the Scriptures…
Believe.....................................John 6:29
Confess...........................Matthew 10:32
Repent......................................Acts 3:19
Be Baptized......................... 1 Peter 3:21
Remain Faithful............ Revelation 2:10
Tell Others ............... Matthew 28:16-20
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November Birthday’s

1st — Brenda Ison
9th — Darrell Barnett
11th — Callie McWhorter
14th — Ralph Gregory
19th — Ron Rosselot
30th — Max Richardson

We would like to wish the 
following Happy Birthday!

SCHEDULED TO SERVE

NOVEMBER 21ST
Communion Meditation & Prayer - Bill Davis

Greeter - Mary Ann Lee
NURSERY OPEN — K-5TH GRADE UPSTAIRS 

NOVEMBER 28TH
Communion Meditation & Prayer - Jason McWhorter

Greeter - Gina Hopkins  
K-5th Grade - Callie & Anna McWhorter

DECEMBER 5TH
Communion Meditation & Prayer - Hank Wilhoit

Greeter - Sara Richardson  
K-5th Grade - Karen Hubbs & Mary Ann Lee

Thanksgiving Week 
Schedule Changes

•Announcements/Prayer re-
quests need to be submit-
ted by 9 am on Wednesday, 
November 24th   

•Bible Study & Prayer Meet-
ing is canceled for Wednes-
day, November 24th 

•The church office will be 
closed Thursday, November 
25th and Friday, Novem-
ber 26th in observance of 
Thanksgiving.   

& 
Ordination of 
Mike Hopkins



PLEASE HELP US UPDATE OUR BEREAVEMENT LIST 
FOR THIS VERY IMPORTANT MINISTRY!

 If you are interested in being placed on or would like to remain on the 
Bereavement Meal List please let Karen know as soon as possible. Those 
on the list are called upon on a rotating basis to provide side dishes and 
desserts for a meal following a funeral. This is one way our church family 
can show support and love to those who are grieving.

Please help by contacting Karen at 524.2724 you can call, text or 
email her at office@17scc.com. 

Christmas at CampChristmas at Camp
December 4th & 11th — 6 pm - 9 pmDecember 4th & 11th — 6 pm - 9 pm
17th Street will be in charge of the nativity scenes for 

Christmas at the Camp again this year.   
A sign-up sheet is in the foyer for 

those who are interested in volunteering.  
Participation in the nativity scenes does require standing outside. 
We also need a couple of volunteers for 17th Street’s cabin; this 

requires standing and giving gingerbread cookies to children in cars 
as they drive by the cabins.

Anyone interested in helping at the cabin, please see Karen.

Cards advertising Christmas at Camp are located on the 
front foyer table. Please take them & share! Flyer’s for 
businesses and other public places will be available soon. 
Please keep the camp and all who will attend in your prayers.  

17th Street Christian Church Family, 
  Thank you so much for the beautiful 
flowers sent to our mom’s service. We 
appreciate it. 

Love, 
Joi Hall & Janine Goldie

Card Of Thanks…

Mike’s Challenge —
Last week, Mike challenged us again on the topic of generosity by discussing 

how to be generous with our time.  He reminded us that time is our most valu-
able asset and that the return on time investment has eternal implications.  He 
discussed three ways how we can be generous with our time: invest our time; 
leverage our work; and extend our service. This past week, Mike challenged 
us to answer the question, ‘What Do I Have to Offer?’ 

Welcome Jesse Martin
Notes

Dear Mike,
  We are rejoicing with you on this special occasion as 
we celebrate your ordination. 
  Wishing you much happiness and joy as you contin-
ue your spiritual journey as a minister.

The church family of 
17th Street Christian Church


